
 

 
 
September 21, 2021 
 
 
 
 
Ms. Andrea Vasquez 
Delicato Vineyards 
12001 S Highway 99 
Manteca, CA 95336 
 
Re: Notice of Final Action - Significant Title V Permit Modification 

Facility Number: N-266 
Project Number: N-1204545 

 
Dear Ms. Vasquez: 
 
The Air Pollution Control Officer has modified the Title V permit for Delicato Vineyards 
at 12001 S Highway 99, Manteca incorporating N-266-958-0 through -965-0.  This 
project authorizes the installation of 8 wine storage tanks.   
 
Enclosed is the modified Title V permit.  The application and proposal were sent to 
CARB and US EPA Region IX on August 9, 2021 and August 6, 2021, respectively.  No 
comments were received following the District’s preliminary decision on this project. 
 
The notice of final decision has been posted on the District’s website 
(www.valleyair.org). 
 
Thank you for your cooperation in this matter.  If you have any questions, please contact 
Mr. Errol Villegas, Permit Services Manager, at (559) 230-5900. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Brian Clements 
Director of Permit Services 
 
Enclosures 
 
cc:  Courtney Graham, CARB (w/enclosure) via email 
cc: Laura Yannayon, EPA (w/enclosure) via EPS 
 




















































